
October 17, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

7627 Old Receiver Rd. 

Frederick, MD 21702 

 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

 

Thank you for your letter of August 26, 1995, which was not received until 

October 16, 1995.  I have provided copies to the appropriate members of 

the staff who are working on FBI records. 

 

Again, thank you for your letter and interest in the work of the Review 

Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director for Communications 
 


